

Name: \_\_\_\_\_

Teacher's name: \_\_\_\_\_



**Third Year Exam- DECEMBER 2020**

**LISTENING COMPREHENSION**

**A) Listen to Charlie. Are the sentences True or False?**

- |                                                        |       |
|--------------------------------------------------------|-------|
| 1 Charlie is on holiday in France.                     | T / F |
| 2 A Yurt is a type of caravan.                         | T / F |
| 3 There are two bedrooms.                              | T / F |
| 4 The shower is inside.                                | T / F |
| 5 He has been there for two days.                      | T / F |
| 6 Yesterday, he went into town and saw the old church. | T / F |
| 7 Tomorrow he's going to drive to the beach.           | T / F |

**READING COMPREHENSION**

/7

**B) Read about Mike. Then, answer the questions.**

Mike lives in Leeds in England. He's thirteen and lives in a house in town with his mum and dad. His older brother Phil and his younger sister Michelle. Phil is fourteen and Michelle is seven.

Mike's dad is a doctor and his mum is a teacher. "When I was young I wanted to be a singer," says Mike's mum, "but I loved school. I enjoyed Maths, so I decided to be a Maths teacher. I went to university in Manchester and I passed my exams. Now, I really enjoy my job."



Mike wants to be a doctor like his dad. He thinks he'll go to university in London and study medicine. "I'll work hard and make new friends. It will be fun and I will enjoy it," says Mike. "I'm going to work in India for a year when I'm a student. I haven't been to India but my dad's friend lives there. He has lived in India for five years. He's a doctor too. He helps very poor people. I think he's fantastic".

1. What did Mike's mum want to be when she was young?

\_\_\_\_\_

2. Where did she go to university?

\_\_\_\_\_

3. What does Mike want to be in the future?

\_\_\_\_\_

4. Where is he going to work when he's a student?

\_\_\_\_\_

5. How long has his dad's friend lived in India?

\_\_\_\_\_

/5

**C) MODAL VERBS. Complete the sentences with:**

**may (not) - must - can't - mustn't - don't/doesn't have to - should (not)**

1. Maybe the cat is in the kitchen.  
The cat \_\_\_\_\_ be in the kitchen.
2. It's not necessary to do the shopping today.  
You \_\_\_\_\_ do the shopping today.
3. I'm sure he is in Italy.  
He \_\_\_\_\_ be in Italy.
4. It's an obligation to obey your parents.  
You \_\_\_\_\_ obey your parents.
5. It isn't a good idea to eat fast food.  
You \_\_\_\_\_ eat fast food.



/5

**D) REPORTED SPEECH. Report the following sentences.**

- 1) "Jim can't see you now."  
She said that \_\_\_\_\_
- 2) "Do you like going to the cinema?"  
Katie asked \_\_\_\_\_
- 3) "Tom bought a new car."  
Susan said that \_\_\_\_\_
- 4) "How can I get to the cinema?"  
Katie asked \_\_\_\_\_
- 5) "Don't open the window."  
The teacher told me \_\_\_\_\_

/5

**E) VOCABULARY. Complete with the words given.**

|           |      |       |            |         |           |
|-----------|------|-------|------------|---------|-----------|
| EXHAUSTED | ROLL | FAITH | CHARITY    | RAISE   | CONFIDENT |
|           | FIT  | HEAT  | SUNBATHING | TYPICAL |           |

- 1) People have \_\_\_\_\_ that things will be better.
- 2) Mothers are always \_\_\_\_\_. They take care of their children all day long and they never stop.
- 3) I keep \_\_\_\_\_ by jogging every morning.
- 4) We are trying to \_\_\_\_\_ money for UNICEF.

Name: \_\_\_\_\_

- 5) If you \_\_\_\_\_ down a mountain in a giant ball, you can have a lot of fun!
- 6) Be a bit more \_\_\_\_\_ in yourself! I'm sure you can do it!
- 7) Some people donate money to \_\_\_\_\_ to help poor people.
- 8) To cook spaghetti, you must \_\_\_\_\_ the water until it boils.
- 9) This kind of hot and spicy food is very \_\_\_\_\_ of the food in the south of the country.
- 10) People enjoy \_\_\_\_\_ on the beach.

/10

**F) CONDITIONALS. Circle the correct option.**

- 1) If you stand under the rain, you ( **get - got - won't get** ) wet.
- 2) What would you do if you ( **won - would win - had won** ) that money?
- 3) If he ( **came - comes - had come** ) with us, we would have a great time. He is so funny.
- 4) If she ( **wants - will want - wanted** ) to buy a car, she will have to save money.
- 5) If you heat water to 100°, it ( **boils - boiled - would boil** ).

/5